ATTORNEY-AT-LAW
615 NATIONAL MUTUAL BUILDING
TULSA, OKLAHOMA

3

October 23, 1945

Hon. George B. Schwabe House Post Office Washington, D. C.

Dear George:

There are two points I would like for you to consider if you please.

One is - That the Merchant Marine boys who made contributions to this War should have some part in the G. I. Bill of Rights.

The second is - That with reference to the President's bill for a year's military training that the boys who are now in the Cadet School of the Merchant Marines should be given full credit because the training is analogous to Annapolis and the scholastic and physical requirements are rigorous.

This is only fair and I would appreciate your giving this matter your serious thought. I am

Sincerely your friend,

LUTHER P. LANE Cetther P. Lang

L P

> L : m

> > h w